
Check out the latest from the Office of Diversity, Inclusion & Equity! 

If you haven’t completed your survey yet, a reminder was sent from Dr. Donald Outing via Lehigh@hedsconsortium.org 

on  April 27 with your unique survey link.  If you don’t see it in your inbox, check your spam folder!  Don’t forget that 

completing the survey enters you into a drawing for Amazon gift cards—top prize is $100! If you have questions, contact 

Christine Lake at cel315@lehigh.edu.   



Unique Opportunities for high school students in spite of COVID-19: Vice President for Equity & Community Donald Outing led a 

webinar for CFES Brilliant Pathways aimed at college advisors, educators, high school students and their families giving some advice on 

how to see the current COVID-19 situation in a positive light.  Outing encouraged listeners to take advantage of opporutnities such as 

waived admissions fees, extended application deadlines and reduced wait list times when considering their application strategy. Read 

more here (includes a video link).  

Faith and Values in a Time of Uncertainty: University Chaplain Lloyd Steffen reflected on the 1918 Spanish Flu, and what it can teach 

us about faith in our current situation in an op-ed for The Morning Call.  “The spiritual demand in this moment is to offer one another 

active compassion, generosity, gratitude for those giving so much of themselves — health care workers and caring friends and neigh-

bors — and an openness to change because our very lives depend on making changes,” he says.  Read the full op-ed here.  

https://www.newswise.com/coronavirus/lehigh-s-don-outing-shares-college-retention-strategies-during-second-cfes-brilliant-pathway-webinar/?article_id=730554
https://www.mcall.com/entertainment/mc-ent-faith-steffen-0425-20200425-5wnz3ukxtjcuxnk4wbuzqrq4pu-story.html


Check out what Diversity, Inclusion & Equity is offering as we reach the home stretch of our semester! 


